Waxne Bergman

From: Richard Stephenson <moose65@me.com>
Sent: Tuesday, January 03, 2023 4:16 PM

To: Wayne Bergman

Cc: Margot Stephenson

Subject: Re: 346 Seabreeze Ave

*x**:*Note: This email was sent from a source external to the Town of Palm Beach. Links or attachments should not be
accessed unless expected from a trusted source. Additionally, all requests for information or changes to Town records
should be verified for authenticity. ******

Wayne - | apologize for our having to meet under these circumstances and over email.
We are aware of both of the most recent tickets and they are strikes on us as owners, and not Woolems.

On December 23 we were away for Christmas and were not aware that it was a construction work holiday, nor that the
wall stucco fellow we had hired would be working.

Our return flight on December 26 for our family of 6 was cancelled (among the many thousands across the country).
Amidst the stress and rescheduling (6 people/kids; 5 different flights),| forgot that the tv guy(s) was coming to install a
new tv on the morning of the 27th.

When | arrived the afternoon of 27th and saw the infraction notices | went straight to the town hall. | spoke to a woman
who was very helpful, and who directed me to the police station. There was no one there except to accept payment of
the tickets which | paid.

Above are the facts but not excuses. Both the 23rd and 27th incidents are our responsibilities as home owners. Margot
and | want to communicate in person our better understanding of the rules, and why we will do our utmost to avoid any

repeat offenses.

If anyone has any further questions or concerns my cell is +1 914 217 9890, or alternatively, I'd be happy to meet in
person.

Sincerely,

Richard



